
 

It’s WALK to SCHOOL MONTH! 

Could your child walk, cycle or scoot to school rather than 

travel by car?  

We want all of our children at Colindale Primary to be more 

active, healthy and sustainable in the way they come to school. 

For coming to school by walking, cycling or scooting they can 

earn a WOW badge for being active and being environmentally 

friendly in their journey.  

Please join your child in an active journey to school and let’s all 

do our bit for the environment and our health.  

Travel sustainably at least 3 days a week to earn a  

WOW badge! 

 

 

Miss Thompson 

PSHE & Eco School Leader 


